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Dedicated Freight Corridor Corporation of India Ltd. (DFCCIL) observed ‘Hindi 

Pakhwara’ from 1st September to 15th September 2015 to promote Hindi 

Language in official works. During the occasion several competitions were 

organized at DFCCIL’s Head Quarter in New Delhi. DFCCIL officers and staff 

participated in these competitions with full enthusiasm. At the completion of Hindi 

Pakhwara Shri Adesh Sharma- MD, DFCCIL, distributed prizes to winning 

participants on 15th September 2015. On this occasion Shri Anshuman Sharma- 

Director, Project and Planning, Shri H. D. Gujarati- Director, Operations and 

Business Development, Shri M. K. Mittal- Director, Finance and Shri U. K. Lal- 

Chief Vigilance Officer were also present. 

 

Attached: Photographs of the event. 
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You can also connect with DFCCIL on Facebook: www.facebook.com/dfccil.india 

and Twitter: www.twitter.com/dfccil_india  
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